
Opportunity Corridor construction will impact traffic around main 
campus 
 
On Monday, April 13, construction is expected to begin on the multi-year 
Opportunity Corridor Project, bringing traffic changes to East 105th Street in 
Cleveland. The first phase of the project will involve tearing up East 105th 
between Quincy and Quebec Avenues in order to lay new pavement and widen 
the street. 
 
Travel in the area will be impacted as follows: 

• Work crews will close East 105th Street to southbound traffic between 
Cedar and Quincy Avenues for approximately 75 days. 

• Signage will detour southbound motorists via Cedar Avenue to East 100th 
Street to Quincy Avenue. This will result in considerably more traffic along 
100th Street and Carnegie Avenue, especially at the start and close of 
each workday over the 75-day period. 

• East 105th Street will remain open to northbound traffic. Signage will 
indicate parking restrictions along the street between Cedar and Quincy. 

 

 
 
Cleveland Clinic Police Department officers will help direct traffic around 
Carnegie Avenue and 100th Street, and caregivers who park in lots that could be 
impacted by this project will receive notices from Parking Operations. 
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